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To The Plated Project

On behalf of the Milaan Foundation, we would like to extend our heartfelt gratitude to 'The
Plated Project’ (registered as MOONREEF INNOVATIONS LLP) for their generous contribution
to Swarachna School and Girls’ Hostel.

With your kind support, we've been able to achieve better learning outcomes and increased
participation by providing our students with adequate, healthy and nutritious meals. Your
valuable contribution for the month of April will support 10,200 meals.

We aim to provide nutritional support to the children, especially girls in our hostel who
belong to socially and economically backward communities, ensuring their holistic growth
and development.

The school offers a different menu every day with adequate, healthy, and tasty meals enjoyed
by the children! We truly appreciate your concern and commitment to our cause and strive to
eliminate disparities in schooling with a focus on equitable and quality secondary education,
serving many first-generation learners in the Kaintain village of block Sidhauli in Sitapur, Uttar
Pradesh.

People like you truly make a difference in our community and we are incredibly grateful for
that!

Thank you

With eratitude,

 Jurar

Rati Misra
Executive Director
Milaan Foundation
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